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Spotlight on Our Studies 
 

 

● The Letter People 
taught us how to add 
-ing to words that have 
short vowel sounds. 

●  We practiced writing 
the letters M, N, P, and 
R. 

● Mr. Q told  Miss U that 
he would like to be with 
her forever and asked 
her to marry him.  She 
said YES!!! So we have 
been planning their 
wedding.  

 
 

 
Field Trip 

 
We will be going on a field 
trip to the Children’s 
Museum of Decatur on 
Wednesday, May 16. Each 
child may bring one 
parent/grandparent with 
them.  More information 
will be coming about this 
in the near future but I 
wanted to give you a heads 
up in case you would like to 
take the day o� work to go 
with us. 

 

Hat’s Off To ... 

Happy unBirthday,  
Camden!!! 

(his real birthday is  
July 29) 

 
 

Help Wanted 
 

The wedding of Mr. Q and Miss U 
and Letter People Dress-up Day 
will be on Friday, April 29.  You 
should have received a note asking 
you to provide a food item or 
decoration for the wedding. 
Please send your items in by 
Wednesday, April 27 so that I 
know what we have before the day 
of the ceremony and if there is 
anything that needs to be cold, I 
can put it in the frig or freezer the 
day before. 

 
Although we would love to be able 
to invite parents to this event, we 
do not have the space to 
accommodate that many people. 
We will take many pictures to 
share with you. 

 

Don’t Forget 
 

 
   *Your child may participate in 

any or all of the events over the 
following weeks: 

April 24 - Crazy Hat Day  
May 1 - Team Shirt Day 
May 8 - Raffle (4 chances for 
$1.00) 
The cost of each event is $1.00 
or if you have sent in  $5.00, 
your child is covered for all 
events. 
    For Crazy Hat Day, your child 
may wear a hat of his/her choice   
 
**Re-registration papers are 
due by the end of this month. 
Please return them in the 
envelope they were sent home 
in along with the $50 
registration fee per family. 
(This fee goes up to $100 after 
April 30).  Textbooks and 
supplies will be ordered and 
teachers hired based on the 
number of students enrolled as 
of May 1.   

 
Upcoming Events 

 
 

 Monday, April 23 - Nutrition and 
Wellness program 
Tuesday, April 24 - Ag in the 
Classroom & Crazy Hat Day 
Wednesday, April 25 -  
                        Secretary’s Day 
Friday, April 27 - Letter People 
Dress Up Day and the wedding of 
Mr. Q and Miss U 
 


